
September 2022 Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please enjoy our first newsletter of the academic year. It has been a great start to the Autumn term and the children 

have settled well.  

Thank you for all your support in sponsoring the children in the London Mini Marathon and for donating and 

purchasing cakes for our Macmillan coffee morning.  

This week we have a non-uniform day on Thursday 6th October where children can wear their own clothes for a 

contribution of £1.00 towards the PTA Fundraising pot. 

Here’s to an equally exciting October in the Federation!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch this space to 

find out how much 

you raised!  

Thank you for supporting 

us! 



 

 

 

St Egwin’s Mental Health Festival Activities. 

 

Thursday 6th October. 

Pinvin Friends... 

Wear your own clothes day for a £1.00 

donation to help raise funds.  


